
     NEWSLETTER
We hope you enjoy this week’s newsletter   

10th March 2022

RED NOSE DAY - Friday 18th March 2022

We are asking for donations - BUT only 

if you can - and this can be as little as 

you like - every little helps 

Meet the Governor
Peter retired from the position as Internal Control 
Supervisor at Ford Motor Company European Parts 
Operations in 2005 after 30 years service with the 
company.
Peter is a long serving current governor, and past 
chair, of the Grange School, Daventry. He is also a 
founder, a member, and a current director of the 
Innovate Multi Academy Trust, a founder and current 
trustee of the Inspire Multi Academy Trust and 
founder and current Trustee of Ask Education.
In addition to education, another of Peter’s passions 
is sport and he is a trustee of the Daventry and 
District Sports Trust and director, life member, 
former president and founder player of Daventry 
Rugby Football Club Ltd.

Children are invited 

to come dressed in 

mufti

BREAKFAST CLUB:

If you have any questions relating to 

the above, please email 

bc@thegrangeschooldaventry.net

END OF SCHOOL PICK UP
In the event that someone other 

than named contacts are 
collecting your child, please 

inform the office no later than 
2.30pm.  Thank you



What a wonderful week we had…here 

are just a few photos…

WORLD BOOK DAY P
HOTOS









SPOTLIGHT ON SPECIAL NEEDS



If you are currently struggling with household bills - we would 
like to make you aware of some help that may be available to 

you from West Northamptonshire Council:

Household Support Fund:
We are providing financial support to households struggling with the cost of 
living over the winter period, including vulnerable households with or without 
children. Support includes:
· Household hardship vouchers: Vouchers to buy food, essentials, and support 
household budgets to pay essential bills. If your application is successful, you 
will receive a voucher based on the size of your household. The vouchers may be 
exchanged for use in a variety of supermarkets
Winter fuel bank: Emergency £40 top-up vouchers for pre-payment energy 
meters. You can also contact your energy supplier for additional support in the 
event of severe hardship. We can grant a maximum of three vouchers, per 
household over the winter period
 
Remember, this is not emergency funding, you can access emergency food 
sources via food banks, your community partners and social services.

Apply:
Household Hardship Voucher and Winter Fuel Bank Vouchers
You will need to provide evidence of hardship with your application form and 
our team will assess your circumstances against our eligibility criteria. We can 
take up to 5 working days to assess applications and issue vouchers. Fuel 
vouchers will be prioritised where possible.
Applications will be accepted until 31 March 2022.

https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19/household-sup
port-fund

Can we please remind you that Daventry food 
bank is always available to support with food 

and toiletries?
You do not need to be entitled to any benefits 
to receive a food parcel - the only criteria is 
that you do not have enough food to feed 

yourself or your family.
If you need support please email Mrs 

Hennessy on 
mrs.hennessy@thegrangeschooldaventry.net

All referrals are treated in the strictest of 
confidentiality.

https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19/household-support-fund
https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19/household-support-fund
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